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Comments: I live in wilkerson pass estates.  I feel the proposed shooting range should not be put in rd 704 for the

following reasons

 

The wildlife corridor for large game  should not be interrupted.  It is our understanding it is federal  mandate  that

this large game migration corridor not be interrupted .

 

We understand there will be no management of shooting site.. our sheriff's office has enough to do without

driving 15 miles  to the site for drunkin  behavior or fights. No supervision, no hours are .very scary to us living

close.

 

We are concerned about potential forest fires started from shooting

 

The area is in a valley and the sound would travel .  We have the right to have a peaceful enjoyment area to live

in.   This sound would also effect the tourist at the wilkerson pass tourist stop.  People from many countries stop

there.  What kind of impression would that be to hear the banging of guns.  The noise would also effect our

property values.  Who would want to buy property  with the banging of guns heard at all times.  There are

sometimes local people shooting over there and believe me,we hear it loud and clear!

 

Highway 24 is very busy,  especially on weekends.  The traffic problems would be unimaginalble  Many wrecks

would occur which means our volunteer fire dept. would have to respond.  They are very busy without adding this

to their plate.

 

Trash would be  awful !  Who is going to pick up trash? The trash will blow all over our beautiful mountains!

 

We understand people from Douglas county are pushing this site hard.  Why don't they put it their backyard.

Who is making money from this project?

 

Those are our concerns and we feel very strongly in the opposition to 704 Rd site for the purposed shooting

range sight!     Sincerely, Ron and Cindy Altman

 


